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NEWS AND NOTES 

EDITORIAL OFFICE TO MOVE NEW BOOK REVIEW EDITOR 
Effective 1 August 2000, all editorial material except 
page proofs for the November 2000 issue should be 
sent to the incoming editor: David S. Dobkin, High 
Desert Ecological Research Institute, 15 SW Colo- 
rado Avenue, Suite 300, Bend, OR 97702, tel. (541) 
382-1117. This includes new submissions, revised 
manuscripts, and reviews. Page proofs for papers to be 
published in the November 2000 issue of The Condor 
should be returned to the outgoing editor, Walter Ko- 
enig, Hastings Reservation, 38601 E. Carmel Valley 
Rd., Carmel Valley, CA 93924. 

Effective immediately, all materials regarding book re- 
views for THE CONDOR should be directed to our 
new Book Review Editor: Barbara Kus, Department of 
Biology, San Diego State University, San Diego, CA 
92182, e-mail: bkus@sunstroke.sdsu.edu, tel. (619) 
594-4357. The Editorial staff of The Condor and the 
Cooper Ornithological Society wish to express our 
thanks to Kim Smith, our Book Review Editor since 
1995, for an outstanding job, and wish him the best of 
luck in his new position as editor of The Auk. 

14781 


